
The food pantry in Lebanon is free to all and open from
10am-4pm on Monday-Friday. 
A free meal is served Monday-Saturday on a “to go” basis
from 5-5:30pm from the dinner hall in White River Junction.
The thrifts stores in Lebanon and Canaan are open and
donations are being accepted. Hours are posted on LISTEN’s
website at www.listencs.org.

For close to 50 years, LISTEN Community Services has been on
the frontlines providing vital support for people in the Upper
Valley who are facing crisis. LISTEN’s mission has always been
important; today, it may be more so than ever before as the
coronavirus is challenging many people in the region who now
find themselves without work or with bills mounting.

This is a time of worry for all of us. LISTEN is here to help. For
food, personal care items, or gently used items, please stop by.

If you need assistance to stay in your home, pay for other bills,
or need other resources, LISTEN’s service coordinators are here
to problem solve with you. Please call (603) 448-4553 to make an
appointment.

To learn more about LISTEN and the vital services they provide,
visit their Facebook page or website.
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LISTEN Community Services is Here for You

Vermont COVID Emergency

Mortgage Assistance Program
The Vermont COVID Emergency
Mortgage Assistance Program was
established using coronavirus relief
funds allocated to the State of
Vermont to provide financial
assistance to stabilize low- and
moderate-income homeowners in
Vermont.
This program is for persons who are
behind on their home mortgages.
If you are a renter, or if you own a
mobile home in a mobile home park,
please contact the Vermont State
Housing Authority by phone at 802-
828-2040 or 802-828-1650 or 802-
828-5596, to discuss obtaining help
with your rental payments.
For more information visit
https://www.vhfa.org/map/ or
contacat your Work United Resource
Coordinator.

http://www.listencs.org/
https://www.vsha.org/rental-housing-stabilization-program/
https://www.vhfa.org/map/


Prudence.Pease@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 361-3429

PRUDENCE PEASE
Faith.Dubois@graniteuw.org

Cell (603) 391-9006

FAITH DUBOIS

NEW TO THE TEAM!
Join us in welcoming Faith Dubois to

the Work United family! 
Staring July 6th, Faith will be

working with Pru Pease in our Upper
Valley companies. She comes to us

with years of Resource Coordination
experience. She'll know just how to

find the answers you need!
Welcome Faith!    

We have been working virtually since March but are excited to get back into the workplace and
see YOU in PERSON! Plans are in the works to get our Resource Coordinators back into

companies for face-to-face visits (mask-covered faces, of course.) 
We look forward to seeing you soon!

Looking for Childcare this
summer - and beyond? 

Check out this website for more
information about what's

available in our area
https://eceauv.org/search-

listings/ 
*Note that the website is

changing every day. Be sure to
check back regularly.

RESOURCE COORDINATORS
M E E T  Y O U R  W O R K  U N I T E D
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Childcare Help

Looking for local resources during
the COVID 19 Crisis? Want to find

ways that you can help others?
Looking for the latest UV news? 

Visit www.UVStrong.org. 

More helpful food
resources can be

found here

https://eceauv.org/search-listings/
https://eceauv.org/search-listings/
https://eceauv.org/search-listings/
http://www.uvstrong.org/
https://uvstrong.org/resources/food-access/#food-resources

